
Whittingham C of E Primary School PTA 
would like to invite your children to have 

fun while raising money for the PTA . 

Friday 10th February  in Whittingham Memorial Hall
Nursery and Reception aged children are welcome but please note:parents or carers need to stay with them 
while they are at the disco. Disco time is 5pm - 6.30pm.
Class 1 parents and carers can stay with them but this is not necessary. Disco time is 5pm - 6.30pm.
Class 2 and 3 children do not need to be accompanied by an adult and have a longer time of 5pm - 7pm 
( Please note 6.30pm -7.00pm is for Class 2 and 3 children only).
Food, drinks, glo sticks etc will be available to buy. 
Please remember if you have children in EY/ KS1 and KS 2  there are separate pick up times.
Places (£3 PER CHILD)must be booked in advance from the School Office. Please send money in a labelled 
envelope with number of places required. If money is an issue please speak to Mrs Athey in the strictest of 
confidence.


